
 
 

March 14, 2025  

 

Honorable Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 

888 First Street, NE 

Washington, DC 20426  

 

- FILED ELECTRONICALLY -  

 

Filing of Updated Study Report Meeting Summary for the Mokelumne Pumped Storage 

Project (P-14796)  

 

Dear Secretary Bose:  

 

In accordance with 18 Code of Federal Regulations (CFR) §5.15(f), GreenGenStorage, LLC 

(GreenGen) hereby submits the meeting summary of its Updated Study Report (USR) meeting, 

held on February 26, 2025, for the Mokelumne Pumped Storage Project (P-14796; Project). 

Forty-nine stakeholders, plus the GreenGen team attended the meeting, which lasted 

approximately 2.5 hours. GreenGen is neither proposing to modify any of the completed studies, 

nor is GreenGen proposing any new studies. Unanswered questions that came up during the USR 

meeting will be responded to when GreenGen responds to comments on the USR. 

 

If you have questions or require additional information, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 

(510-435-9145) or nicholas@greengenstorage.com.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Nicholas Sher 

Principal Director 

GreenGenStorage, LLC 


